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Parties who conduct business internationally will need to consider which law will govern their contracts and
decide on the best forum to resolve any disputes which may arise.

This guidance note is intended to provide general advice on the advantages of choosing the law of England and
Wales to govern commercial contracts and the jurisdiction of the English courts to determine disputes.

Read our guidance note below.

How we can help

If you require further guidance please contact Gemma Pearmain.



https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/gemma-pearmain/

Gemma Pearmain

Professional Support Lawyer
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